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  May 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We have been notified that you have been offered a place at Beverley High School to start 
in September 2023. We are delighted that you have made the decision to choose our 
school and look forward to working with you over the next seven years as we take your 
child through their secondary school and sixth form career. Please find enclosed our first 
piece of information gathering which we will use to start building our knowledge of 
Ashanti and their family. There will be visits from our pastoral team to some of the larger 
primary schools sometime in May where further information packs will be given out for 
you to look at. Packs will be posted directly home to those who are not visited. These 
include details about the school day as well as the practicalities like uniform. Induction day 
will be held on Tuesday 4 July, more information will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
From a personal perspective, it was good to see so many students and parents at our 
Open Evening in October 2022. I enjoyed meeting so many of you and hearing about your 
child’s enthusiasm and ambitions. I am sure that whatever dreams or aspirations your 
child has we can help them make them come true. Please keep an eye on our school 
website at www.beverleyhigh.net and also follow us on twitter as this will contain useful 
information about projects and other exciting developments that your child may become 
involved in.  
 
Finally, we are starting to plan for next year’s Open Evening. It would be useful if you 
have any feedback on what you thought of the event you attended last year – positive and 
negative. I would be happy to receive this to my email at s.japp@beverleyhigh.net  
 
We look forward to working with you in your child’s transition to secondary school and 
beyond.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Ms S Japp  
Headteacher 
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